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1  CAAB’s charging scheme for air navigation services  

and regulatory oversight services 

Notice of Intent 

CAAB’s charging scheme 

CAAB’s proposed charging scheme 

The Civil Aviation Authority of The Bahamas (CAAB) published on the 31st August 2020 the Notice 

of Intent describing the CAAB’s intention to implement a charging scheme for air navigation 

services (ANS) and regulatory oversight activities. This Notice of Intent was publicly disseminated 

and it is available on the CAAB’s website www.bcaabahamas.com. 

CAAB’s consultation meeting 

The CAAB hereby convenes a Consultation Meeting open to all the airspace users in compliance 

with ICAO’s Doc 9082. The CAAB will give adequate information to users relating to the proposed 

charging scheme and also proper consideration to the views of users and the effect the charges 

may have on them.  

Meeting details 

The Consultation Meeting is scheduled for the Wednesday, 18th November 2020 at 12.00 EST. 

The meeting will proceed with the following program: 

- 12.00-12.30: The CAAB will introduce the proposed charging scheme. 

- 12.30-14.00: Questions and answers from the audience. 

The Consultation Meeting will be held remotely and open to the public. The attendants will be 

able to join the meeting using the following link: https://bit.ly/CAABChargingSchemeMeetingLink, 

at due time. The CAAB kindly requests to the participants to pre-register in the following link: 

https://bit.ly/CAABChargingSchemeRegistration, to confirm their attendance to the Consultation 

Meeting. 

Feedback from the airspace users 

The CAAB will accept written comments and questions after the meeting. The deadline for 

submitting these comments is the 26th of November 2020 at 12.00 EST.   

The comments should be sent, via electronic mail, to the following address: 

directorgeneral@bcaabahamas.com, stating the following subject: CAAB Charging Scheme – 

Consultation Meeting. The originator of the comment should be identified in the email (as well 

as the organization he/she represents, if applicable), stating an appropriate electronic address to 

receive the CAAB’s answer. The CAAB will process all the comments received via email within a 

period of two weeks after reception and will publish the response on the CAAB’s website. 

Any feedback received by other means or out of the scheduled period will not be processed by 

the CAAB.  
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and regulatory oversight services 
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CAAB’s charging scheme 

 

Questions and concerns 

Please direct any questions regarding this Public Notice to the Director General, Civil Aviation 

Authority of The Bahamas, Blake Road, P.O. Box N-975, Nassau, The Bahamas, Telephone No. 

(242) 397-1400 and Email directorgeneral@bcaabahamas.com. 
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Director General Michael F. L. Allen 

The Civil Aviation Authority of The Bahamas 
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